
HUMBOLDT COUNTY LAW LIBRARY

TO: Humboldt County Board of Supervisors

FROM: Board of Law Library Trustees, Humboldt County

DATE: January 3, 2022

SUBJECT: Law Library Board of Trustees - Appointments, 2022

We enter into this bright New Year with optimism and enthusiasm for the great things that

come to be in 2022. It is with this sentiment that we ask your Board to continue your 2021

appointments to our Board of Law Library Trustees into 2022.

We are eager to continue providing the good citizens of Humboldt County with access to the law.

Your 2021 appointments: Steven Loreus (ex officio), Cyndy Day-Wilson (President), and Dustin

Owens (Vice-President) are a well-balanced selection and have established extremely effective
communications with the public, staff, and with fellow Trustees during our meetings. These

appointees have proven to be the most active members on our Law Library Board, functioning as
a cohesive group in fulfilling our Mission to provide up-to-date, user friendly, legal resources for

the citizenry of Humboldt County.

On October 25, 2021, we held a Regular Meeting. Our Board heard Item G. "HUMBOLDT COUNTY

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS' APPOINTMENT TO THE LAW LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES, 2022 TERM

- PURSUANTTO CALIFORNIA BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONS CODE 6301." it was determined by our

Board that each member would seek reappointment for 2022. We are ready to renew our

commitment to continue our great service, and we have tremendous support of the public and

Law Library staff.

If you should have any questions or concerns, please contact us at:

humboldt@publiclawalibrarv.info


